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The Friends of Kennington Park in Lambeth have invited everyone to come and play ping pong.

Players of all ages and levels are invited to attend the event between 2 and 4pm on Saturday, May 31 on the
park’s two outdoor tables.

All equipment will be provided and there will be the chance to learn from expert players and watch their
demonstrations.

The tables are located near the children’s playground. The postcode is SE11 4BE.
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